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09/05/2022  12:00:052022/1757/T COMMNT Gregg Egen I am the resident plotholder and immediate neighbour residing at 73 Hillway.

I have no objection in principle to our neighbour's application but am not clear as to the location of the 'conifer' 

cited in the application. The application and notice we have received refer to a conifer in the REAR GARDEN.  

Our property shares a boundary with 71, including adjoining rear gardens. 

The only conifer that I am aware of is a very large, overgrown conifer tree in the very front of property @ 71 

Hillway.  

If the application is in error in this respect then I would recommend that it be amended forthwith so that the 

application may be approved correctly.
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